
  
 
 
 
 
 

34 King Street East, Suite 600 
Toronto, Ontario, M5C 2X8 
elenchus.ca 

 

December 4, 2015 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB-2015-0179 Union Gas Limited - Expansion of Natural Gas Distribution  
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
We are a consultant to APPrO. Please remove the following name from the distribution 
list in the above noted proceeding: 

John Wolnik, Elenchus 
 
Please continue to list the following contacts for APPrO in this proceeding: 

David Butters, President APPrO 
Lisa (Elizabeth) DeMarco, Counsel DeMarco Allan LLP 
Cary Ferguson, Counsel DeMarco Allan, LLP  

 
Sincerely, 

 
John Wolnik 
jwolnik@elenchus.ca 
T: 519-474-0844 
C: 519-902-1850 
 
 


